
TOWN OF NORTH READING

COMMUNITY PLANNING
COMMISSION

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the North
Reading Community Planning Com-
mission will hold a Public Hearing on
Tuesday, July 31, 2018 in room 14 of
the North Reading Town Hall at
8:00PM on the application of Michael
& Lisa Brogan for a Definitive Subdi-
vision plan entitled "Definitive Plan,
Cedar Street Extension, #35 Cedar
Street, North Reading, MA"; dated
April 26, 2018 drawn by Williams &
Sparages and located at 35 Cedar
Street.

A copy of this plan is on file in the
community planning commission of-
fice Monday through Thursday 8:00
A.M. to 4:00 P.M. and Friday 8:00 A.M.
to 1:00 P.M. 7-12-18, 7-19-18 NR


